
John Donne Primary School
Woods Road, Peckham, SE15 2SW

Friday 23rd February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

In order to deepen our understanding of this half term’s topic, ‘Why do we Explore?’,
we have organised a trip to Greenwich Maritime Museum on Wednesday 6th

March 2024.
The children will be given the opportunity to explore the museum and take in some
of the art and exhibitions on show which will further their understanding of Polar
explorers.

Please note that this trip is free.

The visit will take place during normal school hours.

Children will need appropriate jackets and footwear.

Children who normally have a school meal at JDPS, will be provided with a suitable
packed lunch. All children should bring bottled water and can bring fruit if they
wish. Please ensure children do not bring sweets or fizzy drinks.

Yours sincerely,

Year Six Team.

I give permission for my child, ______________________________________ in
Green 6/Red 6 to participate in the following trip:

Greenwich Maritime Museum – Wednesday 6th March 2024

Signed: ___________________________________________

Contact Phone number: _______________________________
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